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December 14, 2018 
 
 
To:  Chief Administrative Officers, Chief Financial Officers, Clerks,  

Treasurers and Tax Administrators 
 
From:   Carla Y. Nell, Vice President, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
 
Subject: 2018 Year-End Assessment Report  
 
As part of our continued commitment to stakeholder engagement and information sharing with our 
municipal partners, we have prepared the attached 2018 Year-End Assessment Report, which will 
be of interest to both municipal administration and elected officials. This report provides a high-
level summary of MPAC’s 2018 activities that are relevant to the municipal sector, and also two 
municipal level snapshots of the assessment changes unique to your municipality. 
 
This report will also be provided to Municipal Clerks for submission to municipal councils in January 
2019. In the interim, I encourage you to review the report and share any questions with your MPAC 
Municipal and Stakeholder Relations Regional Manager and/or Account Manager.  
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
 
 
Carla Y. Nell 
Vice-President, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
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